
 

 

 

 

 

Week Ending 9th October 2020 

We have had a busy and fun couple of weeks in the daffodil 

class. 

In our English lessons we have been studying Kenning poems, 

the children are now enjoying planning and writing their 

own. Mr Clarke and I are very impressed with their 

enthusiasm and poetic skills. We are really looking forward to 

reading their finished Kennings this week.  

Yesterday we had a fun science afternoon where we carried 

out an experiment by testing different materials to discover if 

they were magnetic. It was fantastic to see the children 

working independently to make their predictions and test the 

materials. 

Yesterday we had a great time running around the new ‘Daily 

Mile’ track, it was brilliant to see all the children enjoying their 

exercise and trying their very best. We are looking forward to 

running on Friday to raise money for ‘Send a Cow’ foundation 

and we will be learning more about the challenges that the 

children of Kenya face. 



We thank God for keeping us safe and for reminding us to be 

thankful.  

Mrs Bond & Mr Clarke 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


